
 

 
17 March 2025 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Dear parents and carers 
 

I wrote to you back in September to ask for a donation to cover the cost of consumable 
resources used in Design Technology, to enhance the learning of our students. Thank you to 
all those who have already made a donation, this is gratefully received. 
 

If you haven't yet made a donation, and are in a position to do so, I ask that you log on to 
ParentPay and scroll down your payment items to find Voluntary Contribution - KS3 Design 
Technology and make payment of £20 to cover the cost of materials used throughout KS3 
(Years 7 to 9). 
 

May I take this opportunity to thank you for your continued support. 
 

Best wishes 
 

Mrs Kendall 
Head of Faculty: Design Technology and Art 
Head of Textiles 

Lead Learning Ambassador 
 


